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Dwyer 4-22-64

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Dr. John L. Wailes, Montana State University pharmacy professor, has 

received a continuation grant of $4,219 from the U. S. Public Health Service 

to support his research on preservatives on mold respiration, according to 

Dean R. L. Van Horne.
The MSU pharmacist is seeking a method of testing preservatives in pharma­

ceutical products that would save time in the manufacturing process. He has 

been working on the project, with USPHS support, since 1959*
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